
From: Ruth Max 

Sent: 27 July 2022 11:55 

To: David Fowler; Planning Planning 

Subject: Ref: 2022/0528/P 

 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and 
may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to 
take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been 
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so 
extra vigilance is required. 
 
Dear Sirs/Madam, 
I have received and reviewed a copy of the Planning Representations from the 
Confederation of Local Community Groups and I concur without reservation with the 
objections outlined by them to this planning application. 
If allowed to proceed, it will bring untold misery to the community by taking away the 
few, but crucial amenities we currently have at the O2 Centre, make the 
neighbourhood ever more dense without proper facilities to cater to the increased 
population, take away vital parking and make public transport even more crowded. 
We urge you to deny the requested planning permission in its present format. 
Instead, the  Planning committee could consider improving the facilities now 
provided at the O2 centre instead of demolishing it. 
Thank you and kind regards, 
Ruth Max 
South Hampstead 
 
 



From: Celine Castelino 

Sent: 27 July 2022 11:44 

To: David Fowler 

Cc: Planning Planning 

Subject: Planning application 2022/0528/P Landsec buildings on 02 site 

 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious 

Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. 

Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so 

extra vigilance is required. 

Dear Mr Fowler, 

 

 

ref: 2022/0528/P  

 

 

Having received and reviewed a copy of the Planning Representations from the 
Confederation of Local Community Groups, please accept my own very strong objections to 
this planning application. My objections are fully represented by the Confederation's detailed 
objections which have already been filed.  

 

 

Best wishes 

 

 

Celine Castelino 



From: Helen Weavers 

Sent: 27 July 2022 07:47 

To: David Fowler; Planning Planning 

Subject: Consolidated Planning Objection to the proposed O2 Centre 

Development 

 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious 

Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. 

Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so 

extra vigilance is required. 

Dear Mr Fowler, 

 

Re. 2022/0528/P 

 

Having now received and reviewed a copy of the Planning Representations from the 

Confederation of Local Community Groups, please note my own objections to this planning 

application, which are fully represented by the Confederation's detailed objections, which 

have already been filed. 

 

Regards,  

 

Helen Weavers 

 

 

 



From: Yasmin Shawkat 

Sent: 27 July 2022 00:01 

To: David Fowler; Planning Planning 

Subject: Ref: 2022/0528/P - Planning objections 

 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious 

Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. 

Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so 

extra vigilance is required. 

"Dear Mr Fowler, 
 
ref: 2022/0528/P 
 
Having now received and reviewed a copy of the Planning Representations from the 

Confederation of Local Community Groups, please accept my own objections to this 

planning application which are fully represented by the Confederation's detailed objections 

which have already been filed. 

 

 

Regards, 

 

 

Tahmina Yasmin Shawkat 



From: Emma Handy 

Sent: 26 July 2022 23:07 

To: David Fowler; Planning Planning 

Subject: Planning objection 

 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious 

Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. 

Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so 

extra vigilance is required. 

Dear Mr Fowler, 

 

ref: 2022/0528/P 

 

Having now received and reviewed a copy of the Planning Representations from 

the Confederation of Local Community Groups, please accept my own objections 

to this planning application which are fully represented by the Confederation's 

detailed objections which have already been filed. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Emma Handy 

 

 

 

 



From: Arron & Gina 

Sent: 26 July 2022 22:39 

To: David Fowler; Planning Planning 

Subject: Ref: 2022/0528/P   02 / Landsec development 

 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious 

Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. 

Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so 

extra vigilance is required. 

Dear Mr Fowler, 

We live directly opposite the proposed development site. 

Having now received and reviewed a copy of the Planning Representations from the 

Confederation of Local Community Groups, please accept my own objections to this 

planning application which are fully represented by the Confederation's detailed objections 

which have already been filed. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Arron Vachhani & Gina Daswani 

 



From: Gina Power 

Sent: 26 July 2022 21:50 

To: David Fowler 

Cc: Planning Planning 

Subject: Objection to ref: 2022/0528/P 

 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious 

Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. 

Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so 

extra vigilance is required. 

Dear Mr Fowler, 
 
ref: 2022/0528/P 
 
I would like to object to the above planning application having now received and 
reviewed a copy of the Planning Representations from the Confederation of Local 
Community Groups.  

 

My objections to this planning application are fully represented by the 
Confederation's detailed objections which have already been filed. 
 
With regards 

 

Georgina Power 



From: Aviva Raingold 

Sent: 26 July 2022 18:33 

To: Planning Planning 

Subject: Fwd: 

 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious 

Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. 

Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so 

extra vigilance is required. 

 

ref 2022/0528/P 02 development proposal 
 

Dear Mr Fowler  

 

ref: 2022/0528/P 

 

We have now reviewed the Planning Representations from the Confederation of 

Local Community Groups. 

 

We object most strongly to this planning application. We won't repeat our 

objections in this email as they are fully represented by the Confederation's 

detailed objections which have already been filed. 

 

Best wishes 

 

Aviva and Gerald Raingold  



From: Neela Ebbett 

Sent: 26 July 2022 17:56 

To: David Fowler; Planning Planning 

Subject: ref: 2022/0528/P 

 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious 

Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. 

Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so 

extra vigilance is required. 

Dear Mr Fowler, 

 

ref: 2022/0528/P 

 

Having now received and reviewed a copy of the Planning Representations from 

the Confederation of Local Community Groups, please accept my own objections 

to this planning application which are fully represented by the Confederation's 

detailed objections which have already been filed. 

 

I am horrified by the proposals 

 

Regards 

 

Neela Ebbett 

 

 

Virus-free. www.avg.com  

 



From: Ross Tyler 

Sent: 27 July 2022 13:03 

To: David Fowler; Planning Planning 

Subject: O2 Centre Site Residential Tower Blocks 

 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious 

Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. 

Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so 

extra vigilance is required. 

Dear Mr Fowler, 

 

ref: 2022/0528/P 

 

Having now received and reviewed a copy of the Planning Representations from the 

Confederation of Local Community Groups, please accept my own objections to this 

planning application which are fully represented by the Confederation's detailed objections 

which have already been filed. 

 

Regards, 

 

Ross Tyler 
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